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Request for Un-enrollment form 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Please be advised if your child has been home schooled prior to enrolling in Stellar 
Preparatory Academy, a document of un-enrollment is required by your residing state. 
This document is required by law; but not all states adhere. 
 
We are aware that home education is a parent-directed educational option that satisfies 
the requirement for regular school attendance. 
 
Please fill out the form and send to: 

     Stellar Preparatory Academy  
                                                2780 East Fowler Ave. #174 
                                                Tampa, FL 33612 
 
If you need assistance in determining if your state requires this document, contact our 
office at 866-377-4282. 
 

 

                                                                                          Respectfully yours, 

                                                                                         Administration Office of   
                                                                                         Stellar Preparatory Academy 
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